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Dkoop Properties, LLC
5745 SW Arrowwood Lane
Portland, Oregon 97225

e

June 20, 2008

Danielle Cogan, Communications Manager
Columbia River Crossing

700 Washington Street, Suite 300 @
Vancouver, WA 98660

Re: Hayden Island — Hooters Restaurant

Dear Danielle,

I visited the open house at Beaverton Library on June 14" and I do support the full bridge
replacement option.

Additionally, the realignment plan doesn’t look like it has changed since I met with you
in November 2007. I do want to reiterate my desire that the design of the north bound
on-ramp from Hayden Island be further reviewed to reduce the impact on my property
(Hooters Restaurant) located adjacent to and south of the Safeway store.

I remain concerned, but hopeful the final interchange design will consider all reasonable
options to minimize adverse impacts on my property. Worst case, I would hope that enough

of the property can remain such that another building of reduced size can be developed.

If you have any questions and/or comments, please let me know.

Sincerely,

ju,é /@opmawu._..

Dirk Koopman
Manager

Phone 503-680-5175 Email: dkoop@comcast.net Fax = 503-296-6407
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